


 

 

 

 

20 April 2015 
 
Coal Alliance 
Box 34, One Bentall Centre 
505 Burrard Street, Suite 620 
Vancouver, BC  V7X 1M4 
Email: alan@coalalliance.ca  
 
Attention: Alan Fryer 
 
Dear Mr. Fryer, 
 
Re:  Resolution of Council  
 
At the Regular Meeting held April 13, 2015 Council passed the following resolution: 
 
THAT Council support responsible mining of coal in British Columbia and supports the Coal 

Alliance and the BC’s Coal Industry in their efforts to work to counter opposition against the coal 

industry.                                 CARRIED 

          

On behalf of Council and staff I would like to thank the members of the Coal Alliance for a very 

informative presentation and look forward to a continued positive working relationship with 

the group. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Sheryl Zral 
Deputy Clerk 
Direct Line (250) 423-2238 – email: sheryl.zral@fernie.ca  
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